
I've already pitched the block party to my contact at Live 5 news and he is excited
about the idea and is willing to cover the event. This will not only give us free media
coverage but will notify the community and get them excited about the new sport.

I'm eager to meet with you so that we can begin planning immediately. I can assure I
can be reached by phone at 843-953-77774 or email at avwhite@g.cofc.edu

Ashley V. White
Public Relations Director of Athletics


